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10th May 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Year 4 Bell Boating – After School 

 

Now that the Year 4 pupils have experienced bell-boating, we would like to offer them some 

After School Bell Boating sessions.  

 

All sessions, which will take place on the lake at Upton Warren Outdoor Education Centre, 

will be led by qualified instructors and children will wear fitted life-jackets whilst on / near 

the lake. If you are unfamiliar with bell boats, they are very stable twin-hulled canoes and are 

a very safe way to learn about boating.  

 

We have three sessions booked initially, and we will be able to accommodate up to 20 

children at each session. The School will be covering the costs of the activity although we 

will require parental support to get the children to and from Upton Warren. Even if you 

cannot assist with transport to Upton Warren, it would be particularly helpful if you could 

collect your child from Upton Warren OEC at about 4.20 – 4.30pm.  

 

The sessions have been scheduled for Thursday 6th June, Tuesday 11th June and Wednesday 

19th June from 3.00 to 4.15pm. We will be leaving school a little earlier on these afternoons - 

at about 2.30pm.  

 

The children will need:- 

 a tracksuit and trainers or similar for Bell Boating 

 a change of clothes including socks, underwear and shoes  

 a towel 

 a drink in a refillable water bottle  

 water-proofs / sun hat and sun cream depending on the weather forecast 

 

Please complete and return the reply slip attached by Friday 17th May at the latest if you 

would like your child to attend one or more of the sessions and please indicate if you are able 

to assist with transport. Once we know how many children would like to participate, we will 

let you know which dates your child will be able to attend. By Friday 24th May, we will 

inform parents of children who will be attending the first session.  

PTO 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@finstallfirst.co.uk
http://www.finstallfirst.co.uk/


Should you have any questions about this trip, please don’t hesitate to contact either myself or 

your child’s class teacher.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Stuart Evans 

Head Teacher 

 

 

Year 4 After School Bell Boating Sessions – Upton Warren OEC 

 

My child                              of Class          would be able to attend the Bell Boating session 

on:  

 

Thursday 6th June  

 

Tuesday 11th June 

 

Wednesday 19th June 

 

(Please tick all the sessions that your child would be able to attend) 

 

 

 

I would be able to assist with transport to Upton Warren on  

 

Thursday 6th June  

 

Tuesday 11th June 

 

Wednesday 19th June 

 

(Please tick all the sessions when you would be able to assist with transport to Upton Warren)   

 

 

 

I would be able to collect my child from Upton Warren on  

 

Thursday 6th June  

 

Tuesday 11th June 

 

Wednesday 19th June 

  

(Please tick all the sessions when you would be able to collect your child from Upton Warren)   

 

 

Signed                                               (Parent / Carer) 
 


